

# 2020-05-14 TSC Minutes

## Date & Time

14 May 2020; 10 pm Pacific

## Attendees & Representation

TSC Members and Project representatives should mark their attendance below

X = Present | P = Proxy (Indicate below table with @name for @name )

TSC				Managed Projects					
<a href="#">Abhijit Kumbhare</a>	x	<a href="#">Faseela K</a>	X	AAA	X	BGPCEP	X	Controller	X
<a href="#">Hema Gopalakrishnan</a>		<a href="#">Tejas Nevrekar</a>	x	DAEXIM		Integration		Genius	X
<a href="#">Jamo Luhrsen</a>	x	<a href="#">Luis Gomez</a>	x	InfraUtils	X	LISP		MD-SAL	X
<a href="#">Balaji Varadaraju</a>		<a href="#">Anil Belur</a>	x	OVSDb		NetVirt		NetConf	X
<a href="#">Arunprakash D</a>	x	<a href="#">Robert Varga</a>	x	Neutron		ODL Parent	X	YANGtools	X
<a href="#">Venkatrangan Govindarajan</a>	x			OFP	X	JSON-RPC		ServiceUtils	X

Proxies:

Staff: [Casey Cain](#)

Others: [Daniel De La Rosa](#) ( Release Manager ) [Karthikeyan Krishnan](#) [Chetan Arakere](#) [Gowdru Kanagasundaram K](#)

## Agenda

- Start the Recording
- Show the [Antitrust Policy](#)
- Agenda Bashing, Roll Call, Action Items (5 min )
  - [Approve Last TSC meeting minutes](#)
- General Topics (25 min)
  - Follow-on LFN SPC meeting update (Abhijit)
  - June Virtual Developer & Testing Forum
    - [Topic Proposals](#)
    - [Registration](#)
  - [Wiki Migration](#)
- Releases (25 min)
  - Magnesium SR1
  - Sodium SR3
  - Aluminum
- Any Other Topics (5 min)
  - Sonar cloud migration: Need input from Robert if the changes can be merged.
    - [https://git.opendaylight.org/gerrit/q/topic:%22move-to-sonarcloud%22+\(status:open%20OR%20status:merged\)](https://git.opendaylight.org/gerrit/q/topic:%22move-to-sonarcloud%22+(status:open%20OR%20status:merged))

## Minutes

### Wiki Migration

- Will be done Friday - should be invisible to the community. <https://lists.opendaylight.org/g/TSC/message/12516>

### Follow-on LFN SPC

- We will have the follow-on meeting with SPC later - likely in around a month so that we have had some time to monitor the IT infra situation.

### June Virtual Developer & Testing Forum

- [Topic Proposals](#)
  - All topic proposals due by 03 Jun 2020
  - This is our "DDF" Event. So please make sure that we submit the relevant topics as well as any cross-community discussions that you think we should be holding.
- [Registration](#) is required, but as usual, it is free for developer events. Please register early.

### Releases

- Magnesium SR 1 done for managed projects. SM projects is next... [Magnesium SR1 Checklist](#)

- Sodium SR3 is scheduled for 28 May 2020 so if two blockers NETCONF and OPF are resolved, we should be able to release on time... [Sodium SR3 Checklist](#)
- Aluminum MRI integration in progress... Netvirt depends on Genius and OFP, but more effort is ongoing. lispflowmapping is also pending
  - We can talk about the concerns about the process next week meeting as some folks who wanted to discuss this were not able to join today due to Zoom issues.

#### **Sonar Cloud Migration**

- Robert brought up an issue that sonarcloud reports cannot be modified similar to the way its done on sonar.

#### **Action Items**

☐ Action 1

